
Ms. Diehl, 
 
Please enter my testimony against H566, H567, and H568. As a resident of South 
Burlington, vegetarian, non-hunter, yoga therapist/teacher, and one who doesn’t 
identify as a Republican or conservative, I am in firm opposition to these 
unconstitutional proposals. They are in direct violation of Article 16 of the Vermont 
Constitution and Sportsmen’s Bill or Rights. H566, H567, and H568 will do nothing to 
prevent violent gun crime.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Todd Otten 
 
 
100 Kennedy Drive  
South Burlington, Vermont 
05403 
 
 

 


